
AusACPDM Listening and Sharing session

Hot off the press - findings from the 
2023 Australian Cerebral Palsy Register Report  

Join us in our free listening and sharing session

4pm 22nd February Australian EST

This interactive AusACPDM Listening and Sharing session will include: 

An update on prevalence of cerebral palsy (CP) in Australia 

Responses of people with lived experience to these findings

How CP registers are being used in research 

New results from international CP surveillance collaborations

Opportunities to ask questions and discuss findings throughout 

Topic information: This session will be of interest to clinicians, researchers, students  and people with lived experience.

Presenters include: Hayley Smithers-Sheedy, Sarah McIntyre, Georgie Henry

The session will be facilitated by: Shona Goldsmith 

@AusACPDM

For information on future visit

www.ausacpdm.org.au

Register here for 
this free event

https://ausacpdm.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=dc34609842ae52a0d8bf7e045&id=2757cbc015&e=e452aad35b
http://www.ausacpdm.org.au/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rfuqtqDoqG9SBK51wweEeo822rwGKzdrE

